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KG Parent Orientation for the academic year (2022-23) 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

The kindergarten school years are always very exciting as students and teachers become familiar to each 

other, make friends and establish new routines. Each year, we are delighted to welcome our new batch of 

kindergarteners at the Gems Legacy School. We hope that, together, we can help your child have a 

successful year ahead. 

 

As we prepare for the new academic year (2022-23), we would like to extend an invitation to all parents to 

attend the Parent Orientation virtually. 

 

Please note that the orientations have been scheduled for Tuesday, March 29, 2022. For your convenience 

and clarity, the teachers will be meeting you in smaller groups at different timings. You will receive a 

welcome mail from your child’s class teacher along with the time slot and meeting link by Thursday. During 

the orientation, the teacher will walk you through the resources and take you through the curriculum 

expectations. They will also share kindergarten students' daily itinerary.  

 

Since the Orientation will be scheduled on Zoom, please have the Zoom app downloaded on your device 

(mobile phones/laptops). Furthermore, to join the session you can either use your wards Phoenix 

credentials or your personal Zoom account. 

 
 

Looking forward to have you join the orientation so that we can together draw the best from our children. 

 

 

Warm regards,  

               

 
  
Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 


